
We are now well under way for our final 
fun-filled term here at St Peters. Just a 
quick reminder to parents that the school 
gates open from 8:30am, the bell will be 
rung at 8:40am. All children should be set-
tled in class ready for learning by 8:50am.  
SAMBA BAND  
WORLD RECORD 
Years 3-6 enjoyed meeting Poacher 
this week and taking part in a huge 
Samba band workshop. This is part of 
a  music project across all of Lincoln-
shire—where we are attempting to 
break the world record and form the 
World’s Largest Samba band with over 
2500 children at Sincil Bank Stadium 
later on in June. Please look out for a 
parentmail for more details!  

FREEZE POP FRIDAY 
Come and join us for fun in the 
sun every Friday after school in 
the playground. Freeze-pops 20p 
each.  
Baby and Toddler Group  
Our group on Friday mornings will 
be back up and running  next 
week! Hope to see you there! 
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Dates for your diary: 

18/6/18 - New Reception 
Parents Meeting 

19-21/6/18 - London     
Residential 

W/c 25/6/18 - Sports 
Week 

6/7/18 - Summer Fair 

W/c 9/7/18 - Last week for 
Clubs 

17/7/18 - Transition Day 

19/7/18 -  Leavers Service 
in Church 

20/7/18 - Term 6 ends 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 
1(100%), and Year 6  

(96%) for their 
great        attend-
ance this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
Our school is committed to keeping 
our children safe and happy. All our 
staff receive regular and relevant 
training to recognise and support 
children and families who may want 
any help. 

Everybody has a responsibility to 
safeguard children and to keep them 
from harm. 

If you would like to speak to a mem-
ber of staff about a safeguarding 
concern then please contact one of 
our safeguarding leaders on 01522 
880071. These are: 

Mrs C Hickerton - headteacher and 
designated safeguarding lead 

Miss E Booth - SENCo and deputy 
designated safeguarding lead 

Mrs S Robinson - parent support 
advisor and deputy designated 
safeguarding lead 

Our Governor safeguarding lead 
is Mrs Paula Hughes. 

Governing Body Updates 

Thank you to our governor Viv Ben-
nett who has raised the profile of our 
Governing Body this week by putting 
up a display outside school. Please 
do take time to read about our gover-
nors, their responsibilities and how 
they work tirelessly to support the 
school and children in it.  

 

YEAR ONE PHONIC       
SCREENING TEST 

Next week our Year 1 chil-
dren will sit their statutory 
phonics screening test. 
This will be done on a one-to-one 
basis in a quiet room and is nothing 
for parents or children to worry 
about. It is based on their phonics 
learning throughout the year. Please 
make sure your child reads regularly. 

Value this term  - 

Respect 

What does it mean to 
show respect? 
Who should you 
respect? 

 


